
RE: Report from UW-P-Richland County Campus Committee

CAUTION:   This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi,
I just reread this and put in two edits. Ingrid and Cheryl, I hope you have received this e-mail
Linda Gentes
 
From: Linda Gentes 

Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 11:52 AM

To: Ingrid.glasbrenner@co.richland.wi.us; cheryl.dull@co.richland.wi.us

Cc: linda.gentes@co.richland.wi.us; tim.gottschall@co.richland.wi.us; chad.cosgrove@co.richland.wi.us;
lee.vanlandutyt@co.richland.wi.us; melivin.frank@co.richland.wi.us

Subject: Report from UW-P-Richland County Campus Committee
 
Dear Ingrid and Cheryl,
 
The UW-Richland Campus Committee met yesterday and reviewed the Drafted Strategic Planning Documents. We thought it
was well written and we did not have any concerns regarding the language and areas:
 
We had two recommendations:

1. We are not sure where this would apply but we would like to have a folder for the Campus Committee and a place to
put all the documents so we will be more transparent to the public.

2. On page 8 of Chapter 2 under Growth, then Tactics, we would like fifth bullet to read: Identify sustainable options for
all non-mandated programs.

 
 
Thanks for all your work.
We appreciate it.
Linda Gentes
 

Linda Gentes <gentesl@uwplatt.edu>
Wed 11/10/2021 10:07 AM

To:Ingrid Glasbrenner <ingrid.glasbrenner@co.richland.wi.us>; Cheryl Dull <cheryl.dull@co.richland.wi.us>;

Cc:Linda Gentes <linda.gentes@co.richland.wi.us>; Tim Gottschall <tim.gottschall@co.richland.wi.us>; Chad M. Cosgrove
<chad.cosgrove@co.richland.wi.us>; lee.vanlandutyt@co.richland.wi.us <lee.vanlandutyt@co.richland.wi.us>;
melivin.frank@co.richland.wi.us <melivin.frank@co.richland.wi.us>;


